
 
 

NPCI Bharat BillPay Limited 
(A wholly owned subsidiary of NPCI) 

Registered Office: 1001 A, The Capital,BWing1Ot" 
Floor, Bandra Kurla Complex,Bandra 
(E),Mumbai400051.T:+912240009100F:+9122 
40009101, Email id: bbps@npci.org.in 
Website:www.bharatbiIIpay.com,CIN: 
U6719OMH2O2OPLC351595 

 

  
NPCI/2024-25/BBPS/001                                                                                                     19th April 2024 
 
 
To 

All BBPOUs 

Bharat Bill Payment System,  

NPCI Bharat BillPay Ltd. 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Introduction of Category - National Common Mobility Card (NCMC)  
 

Bharat Bill Payment System (hereinafter referred to as “BBPS”) is pleased to inform the participants 

about the introduction of a new category – National Common Mobility Card (hereinafter referred to 

as “NCMC”)- for recharges.   

The category will enable customers to top-up their NCMC Card wallet (on Prepaid Cards/ Credit 

Cards/ Debit Card) through Customer BBPOUs / Agent Institutions. 

The participants are requested to implement “NCMC Recharge” as a new category and ensure system 

preparedness as per the Approach note and API document given in Annexures.  

 

 
Warm Regards, 

 
Sd/- 
 
(Noopur Chaturvedi) 
Chief Executive Officer 
NPCI Bharat BillPay Ltd. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Enclosure: 
Annexure I:  Approach note - Introduction of NCMC (National Common Mobility Card) Category 
Annexure II: Technical / API Specifications for NCMC Category 
Annexure III: Pricing Structure for NCMC Category 
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